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25th January 2023 
 
Dear Parents 
 
YEAR 6 TRIP TO STRATFORD RACE COURSE - 13th MARCH 2023 
 
We have been invited to Stratford Racecourse on Monday 13th March 2023  to participate in a day of 
maths related activities.  We will be visiting the weighing room, the parade room and other facilities 
where we will take measurements, make predictions, look at ratios and plan a horse’s diet by using the 
maths skills that we have learned in the classroom. 
 
We will be leaving school at 9.00am and will be returning for 3pm.  Children will need to bring a coat, 
wellies (or sensible outdoor shoes), a packed lunch in a disposable bag (NO NUTS please) and a 
disposable water bottle (no fizzy drinks). 
 
We will need a minimum of 4 adults to accompany the children and we will be looking for two parent 
volunteers, who will need to have an up to date DBS.  If you are able to help but do not currently hold 
an up to date DBS,  please call in to the office for instructions on how to do this online. 
 
We would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £8.50 to cover the cost of the coach which can be 
made online via Parentpay.  Unfortunately, the trip can only take place upon receipt of the slip and 
payment by the due date of Monday 27th February 2023.  If you are having difficulty making this 
payment please talk to Mr Johnson in confidence. If we have insufficient response by the due date, we 
will have no alternative other than to cancel the trip. 
 
As part of the day we will be watching a horse race, where there will be members of the public and 
possibly television cameras.  Please contact the school if you do not wish your child to be captured on 
film and we will ensure that your child is not outside during the race. 
 
Racing to School, the charity who organise the event, may wish to use photographs on their website 
and/or Facebook.  Please complete the slip over the page with regards to this. 
 
We’re sure you will agree this trip will be an informative and interesting day for all. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr T Higgitt 
Class Teacher 
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YEAR 6 TRIP TO STRATFORD RACE COURSE,  MONDAY 13TH MARCH 2023 
 
□ I give permission for …………………………………………………………. to attend the 
 Stratford Racecourse 
 
 
□ I am aware that there may be TV cameras filming during the race or  
 
□ I wish my child to be kept inside during the race so as not to be captured on film. 
 
 
□ I have made payment of £8.50 via Parentpay 
 
 
□ I will be able to help and hold a current DBS or willing to obtain one 
 
 
□ I am happy for my child’s photograph to be used by Racing to School or 
 
□ I do not wish my child’s photograph to be used by Racing to School and 

understand that my child will need to wait inside during the race to avoid being 
inadvertantly caught on camera. 

 
 
 
Signed : ………………………………………………………………….. Date: …………………………………………
  
 
 


